
LINCOLN HOUSE
CHAMBERS

PUPILLAGE 
OPEN EVENING

Lincoln House invites prospective pupils
to visit Chambers to meet our members
and clerks for drinks and nibbles. We
will be talking about what pupillage
with us involves, what life is like as a
junior tenant and what we want to see
in your application.
We look forward to meeting you!

Please note, this event is for
students in the final year of
their undergraduate degree
and above, including all GDL
students and students on
the Bar training courses.

The dress code is 
work wear/suits.

Lincoln House Chambers
Tuesday 10th December 2024
5.00pm - 7.00pm

Unfortunately we have a limited
number of places so please RSVP 
with your name to:
events@lincolnhousechambers.com

THE EVENT

WHERE AND WHEN

Lincoln House Chambers, Tower 12, The Avenue North, Spinningfields,

18-12 Bridge Street, Manchester M3 3BZ.     www.lincolnhousechambers.com


